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Greetings International High School Students & Families! 
 
We love that you are part of LM, and are a continuing high school student! I’m excited for 
when all grades PreK-12th will unite at the Lancaster campus next school year. I look forward to 
getting to know you and connecting with you more deeply. 

I am thrilled to be the current Principal for the Middle School and High School, and will remain 
the High School Principal for grades 9-12th next year at the unified campus.  

With the example of one of my mentor’s I embraced the call to begin teaching at age 17 while 
living in Uganda, in elementary and high schools, and later as a college professor in the U.S. 
Over the last 20+ years I have served internationally in administrative and leadership roles in 
various organizations. The unifying thread has always been helping others unlock their God-
given gifts so each person knows they have a valued place in this world.  

LM’s mission is centered in Christ and we are committed to educational excellence 
where students are empowered to change the world through Christ-like love, 
peacemaking and service. It’s a wonderful community, and I remain amazed at our faculty’s 
commitment to ensuring that each student is safe, known and cared for, and that I get to be part 
of it! 

As we plan ahead and pray for next school year we are proactively strengthening LM’s 
curriculum and programming, and focusing on making sure that all of our students receive 
the culturally responsive and holistic support they need so that they are successful in their grade 
level and in the future. There is a lot in store for students as LM remains enthusiastic about 
leveraging its resources, assets and expertise in order to foster student success. 

Enclosed in this packet is information for the upcoming school year. There are many 
exciting changes coming, and we want to provide you with the updated information regarding 
our facilities, curriculum, transportation, tuition, fees, and more as we near re-enrollment this 
month. Please review the enclosed packet. Let the LM team know if you have any questions.  
 
I look forward to having you continue to be a part of the LM school community. I hope to 
connect with you more soon! 

In Christ Our Peace, 

 
Dr. Michael Badriaki 
LM Principal, Grades 9-12th 
BadriakiMI@lancastermennonite.org 
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